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Dear Ladies, dear Sirs, 

 

let me first shortly introduce myself. I am a professor for Psychology in Special 

Education, work in the field of giftedness and creativity since more than 25 years and 

was strongly involved in international activities in this field, recently as President of 

the World Council for Gifted and Talented Children (2001-05). 

I heard about plans to establish a kindergarten for gifted children in your city and 

take this opportunity to strongly support this endeavour, which not only gives 

necessary developmental input to the individual children, but is a big step forward to 

a gifted education, dealing with differentiation in heterogeneity, from which finally all 

children and lastly the society will get profit. I founded the first German (perhaps 

European) kindergarten for the gifted in 1985 and I am glad and proud to see the 

grown up young adults now, taking over responsible positions and starting to give 

meaningful feedback to society. 

I would like to encourage you to support the establishment of that kindergarten - 

which still would be relatively unique in Europe and might find international attention 

– as much as you can. 

 

Sincerely 

 
 


